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Sept 25, 2013 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
Dear FCC: 
 
 General Dynamics Land Systems is conducting these radar tests in conjunction with a competitive 
Request for Proposal effort, that will lead to a contract award to one of the suppliers involved in the testing.  
We would like to keep this STA application confidential, to prevent any information going to one of the 
test participants, resulting in a competitive advantage for that participant over the others. 
 
 To keep the testing fair, we do not want anything disclosed to any of the competitors, that is not 
provided clearly to all competitors. 
 
 
Stephen Decker 
Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


